
Ifours very iy i*v

Sir Arthur Currie,
Chairman, Anti-Tuberpul^.sis 
and General Health 
Montreal.

ue,

With very sincere regards, I rei

LY ON COHEN

MONTREAL, P Q

May 21, 1928.

My dear Sir Arthur;

I wish to thank you for the very 
kind sentiments conveyed in your letter to 
the Chairman of the Committee in charge of 
the Banquet tendered to me on the 14th instant, 
by the Jewish communal organizations of 
Montreal, on the occasion of my sixtieth birthday.

Permit me, at the same time, to 
express my keen regret at hearing of your 
illness. I hope that you are feeling better 
and that you are well on the road to complete 
recovery.
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